
 

 
 

 

 

The pier will remain open during the second 
phase of work, which involves further structural 
analysis and potential redesign.  

 

During the second phase, the end of the pier 
will continue to remain closed to the public. 

 

A construction start date for repair work has not 
been determined at this time.  The City will 
continue to provide updates to the public as to 
when the second phase will begin. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 
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